Dear Parent/Carer
I am writing to you regarding Relationships, Sexual Health and Parenthood (RSHP) Education.  

RSHP education is a significant part of the health and wellbeing curriculum that is delivered from early level to senior phase within Curriculum for Excellence.  It focuses on equipping learners with the knowledge, skills and values to make informed and positive choices about forming relationships. Learners develop an understanding of how to maintain positive relationships with a variety of people and are aware of how thoughts, feelings, attitudes, values and beliefs can influence decisions about relationships and sexual health. They also develop an understanding of the complex role and responsibilities of being a parent or carer.
I want to make you aware that we will soon be learning about RSHP using the national resource that was published in September 2019.  The resource content is up to date, age and stage appropriate and meets the needs of learners.  It is also online and therefore accessible by everyone via www.rshp.scot. Please feel free to have a look around! 
At Second level, your child will be learning about:
· Relationships

· Being safe

· Growing up and learning about their body

· Conception, pregnancy, birth and being a parent/carer

More details of each of the topic areas covered can be found at https://rshp.scot/second-level/ , along with information leaflets for parents, book lists, etc. access to .  You may also find it beneficial to visit the ‘Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)’ section of the website which will provide you with the answers to some of the common enquiries about RSHP education and the resource. 
If you have any questions about any aspect of your child’s involvement in the RSHP education programme, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Head Teacher

